
The following is a pricing guideline for the basic replacement of hardwired smoke alarms mounted 12 

feet high or less.  (These prices are as of 11/2014, and are subject to change.  Please call Mark Raugh 

Electric at 484-955-3006 to confirm prices and availability.) 

 

 

Replacement of smoke detector with a Kidde i5000:  $35 per each detector 

(i5000- Ionization type smoke alarm with 9 volt alkaline battery backup)  The Kidde i5000 is a basic 

ionization type smoke detector with a 9 volt battery backup, and is the model that I typically install for 

most installations.   

 

 

It is a good idea to have carbon monoxide detection on every floor, and it is also recommended by some 

that a combination of both ionization and photoelectric smoke detection be used in a home.  The 

following is a sample of the many additional options available, some of which will help to accomplish the 

CO and photoelectric smoke detection if desired.  Some of the models listed below also include a sealed 

10 year battery backup, which eliminates the hassle of replacing batteries. 

 

 

Replacement of smoke detector with a Kidde i12010S:  $54 per each detector 

(i12010S- Ionization type smoke detector with a sealed 10 year battery backup)   *This unit does not 

provide carbon monoxide detection. 

 

Replacement of smoke detector with a Kidde KN-COSM-1BA:  $60 per each detector 

(KN-COSM-1BA- Ionization type smoke detector/carbon monoxide detector with AA battery backup) 

 

Replacement of smoke detector with a Kidde KN-COPE-I:  $83 per each detector 

(Kidde KN-COPE-I- Photoelectric smoke detector/carbon monoxide detector with 9 volt battery backup) 

 

Replacement of smoke detector with Kidde i12010SC0:  $82 per each detector 

( i12010SC0- Ionization type smoke detector/carbon monoxide detector with a sealed 10-year battery 

backup) 

 

You are also welcome to purchase your own detectors.  The cost to replace customer supplied detectors 

would typically be $20 per detector.  It is recommended that you consult with me at 484-955-3006 prior 

to purchase to confirm proper detector selection. 

 

 

Feel free to contact Mark Raugh Electric at 484-955-3006 with any questions or concerns.  These 

detectors may be viewed online at www.kidde.com. 


